
STATEMENT OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

This public hearing is reconvened pursuant to Section 465 of the Local Government Act to 
provide the Board the opportunity to receive written representations from stakeholders 
and the public, regarding proposed Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 2377 (Cannabis), 2020.  

Residents across the region were alerted to the proposed changes and invited to provide 
their feedback by email, letter, or attendance at the public hearing held on November 26, 
2020, in person or on the phone. At that time, the public hearing was extended to provide 
additional time to receive written submissions which were accepted until 4:00 pm on 
December 10, 2020.  

The public hearing was recessed and scheduled to be reconvened today, December 11, 
2020.  

The purpose of today’s public hearing is to receive any written comments regarding the 
proposed changes to the PRRD Zoning bylaws to allow cannabis related business in select 
commercial zones. 

After this public hearing has concluded, the Board may, without further notice, give 
whatever effect the Board believes proper to the representations made at this hearing. 
 
 


